
My dear Dr. F li clc: 

c.us4'1/1i1 z. 
12 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. Ben,jamin Lee. 

Executive Office, State Board of Health, 
1420 Chestnut St., Philadelp~ia. 

Feb. 10, 1902. 

I recall the fact that last year you were not inclined to 
lcok with favor on the "A"merican Congress of Tuberculosis." Allow me to ask 
.~1ether you have seen reason in any way to change your opinion. The President 

this year is rrry friend Dr. Holton, also President of the American Public 
Health Association and a large number of responsible men appear to be taking 
part in the movement. I note ~ meeting of the direct ors of our society wi 11 
take place next Wednesday. Should I be prevented from attending, please pre­
sent rrry regards to the members. If you should regard the matter favorably, 
would it be well a t that meeting to appoint delegates t ofahe Congress? 

Y ours ver y tru.ly, 

Benj. Lee, 
Secretary. 


